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To:planning@ci.carmel.ca.us, bswanson@ci.carmel.ca.us 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I wanted to take a moment on behalf of my husband and I to let you know that we whole-heartedly 

approve the new design submitted by Esperanza Carmel. As 40-year visitors, and now as full-time 

residents, we love this village. We sincerely hope that this new design is accepted. It is beautiful with 

all of the many details and has something for everyone to embrace! 

 

We also appreciate the community outreach by Esperanza regarding "the pit". Thanks for all the hard 

work you do with the City. We hope this plan will go forward with a spirit of cooperation. 

 

Diane and John Korellis 

-- 

-- 

 

https://support.ci.carmel.ca.us/a/contacts/35074820408

